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The EMEA Determinations Committee resolved that CDS auctions would be held which apply to all 
relevant senior and subordinated auction-settled CDS transactions in relation to Anglo Irish Bank 
Corporation Limited.  
 
In light of the timing constraints imposed by the pending exchange offer relating to certain Anglo 
Irish Bank Corporation Limited subordinated bonds, it is anticipated that the auctions will be held on 
an expedited timescale, probably in the week commencing 6th December.  


